


Red Barn Flea Market

1707 1* Street East
Bradenton, FL 34208
941-747-2595
January 20, 1997
Alice Crosby
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Qak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

To Whom it May Concem:
This letter is to notify you that on October 21, 1996 the Red Bamn Flea Market was totaily
destroyed by fire. We request the withdrawal of our application for exemption. Please

refer to Docket #951235-WS for more information.

We are attempting to rebuild at this time. One of the requirements for rebuilding will be

connecting to public water, cither from Manatee County or the City of Bradenton.

Thank You for your assistance in this matter and if you have any further questions please

contact me at 941-747-2595.
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